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I applaud the work of the International Bureau’s Satellite Division for the preparation of the Notice of Proposed Rulemaking before the Commission today.  On its face, the changes proposed may not seem to be the most significant changes to the Commission’s rules governing satellite services.  To the contrary, this is exactly the type of item that can be so helpful to all interested and affected parties.  I recognize and acknowledge that a handful of the proposals were generated by Chairman Wheeler’s process reform effort from earlier this year.  

Today’s document is dense and chock full of ways to modify and improve our satellite rules from the relatively benign to the overtly helpful.  By clarifying our rules, we ensure that companies obligated to comply know exactly what is expected.  The modifications proposed can also help reduce costs and expand opportunities in the offering of satellite services.       

The Commission should continue to look for ways to update and improve our rules administered by all its bureaus and offices.  I look forward to completion of the item in the near future.     



